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515.239.5105  main 

515.239.5142  fax 

515 Clark Ave. P.O. Box 811 

Ames, IA 50010 

www.CityofAmes.org 

Mayor’s Office 

March 25, 2015 
 
 
 
Mr. Gary Lorenz 
Mayor 
City of Ankeny 
410 W. First Street 
Ankeny, Iowa  50023 
 
RE: Advanced Analytical Technologies, Inc. (AATI) 
 
Dear Gary: 
 
I recently became aware of AATI’s plans to relocate its operations, which have been 
housed in leased spaces at the ISU Research Park in Ames for several years.  As the 
company continues its rapid growth, it has chosen to relocate its operations to an 
existing building in Ankeny, which has specialized laboratory space that is better suited 
to support its expanding needs.  
 
Please consider this letter to represent the consent you have requested from the City of 
Ames related to AATI seeking State of Iowa financial assistance to support its growing 
business. While I am disappointed that AATI is unable to find suitable laboratory space 
in Ames to meet its needs, I am encouraged that the company is staying in Iowa.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ann H. Campbell 
Mayor 
 

AHC/sls/drv 


	42
	42 attachment



